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Dear Senior Students, Parents, and Guardians: 
 
On behalf of the entire faculty and staff of Canyon del Oro High School, I would like to congratulate you on 
how far you have come!  The Class of 2025 Graduation Ceremony is scheduled for May 19th at 7:00 p.m. in 
Dorado Stadium.  We hope to see every member of the Senior Class of 2025 for an evening you will long 
remember. We also hope that each graduating senior will join us at the Project Graduation event following the 
ceremony.   
  
We are currently making preparations for the Graduation Ceremony and would like to request your support in 
maintaining the tradition of making the graduation program a memorable ceremony. We understand how hard 
all of the students have worked to reach this milestone in their lives and our desire is for the CDO community to 
honor the significance of this moment together. As such, I would ask for your cooperation with the following 
requests: 

 Guests: In order to minimize congestion and to allow for a more enjoyable evening for all graduates and 
families, each graduate will be limited to no more than 8 – 10 guests.  

 Handicap Seating and Parking: Please fill out Senior Exit survey to request handicap seating or parking 
passes. If you need additional assistance, please contact Isha Pacheco at 696-5569 or 
ipacheco@amphi.com.  We have limited capacity in our east parking lot and want to make sure that 
families are provided with handicap parking access if needed. Handicap seating is limited to the person in 
need of handicap seating, and one assistant.  

 AIR HORNS, ANY LOUD NOISEMAKERS, ALONG WITH LASERS ARE NOT PERMITTED 
IN DORADO STADIUM. 

 Please remain seated throughout the duration of the ceremony. When family members stand up and 
begin to walk down after their student’s name has been read, it is a distraction during the ceremony, can 
block the view of other families whose students’ names have yet to be read, and it does not honor the 
entire class, as a whole.  

 Items that block the view: Large posters, fat heads and balloon bouquets are not permitted as they 
disrupt the view for other families.  

 The guidelines for student dress during CDO Scholars Night and the Graduation Ceremony are on the 
following page. All Seniors should have reviewed these guidelines in their Exit Packets. We ask that 
graduates follow these guidelines to help honor the significance of their accomplishments.  

 Decorating caps and gowns is not permitted. Likewise, any additional adornments (leis, sashes, cords) 
are not permitted unless provided through the school.  

 Gowns need to be zipped up, with appropriate dress code underneath and no flip flops.   
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 Seniors are reminded not to engage in any unsafe or inappropriate behavior that might jeopardize their 
ability to remain in school and finish the year.  Disciplinary consequences can include denial of the 
privilege of participating in the graduation ceremony and related festivities.  We ask that you remain 
conscious of and compliant with the Student Code of Conduct.   

 North Blue gate will be open for parking access. 
 
Please visit www.amphi.com/cdo, then click on Class of 2025 Resource Page.  You will find a wealth of 
information about Scholars Night and Graduation, including the Senior Graduation Exit Packet to be completed 
by April 28th.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns regarding these events, please contact the school. 
 
In partnership, 

 
  
 

Tara Bulleigh, Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


